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PUBLIC NOTICE 

WASTE WATER TREATMENT PLANT - FACILITY PLAN PUBLIC MEETING 

VILLAGE OF RANDOM LAKE, WISCONSIN 

 

 

The Village of Random Lake is holding a Public Meeting to present an update to the Draft Facility Plan 

for improvements to the Waste Water Treatment Plant (WWTP) on Tuesday July 19, 2022 from 6:30 to 

7:30.  The meeting will be held at Village Hall, 96 Russell Drive, Random Lake, WI 53075.  Proposed 

improvements to the WWTP and rate analysis will be presented and discussed with attendees.    

 

The Draft Facility Plan is available for review for 30 days at Village Hall in which written comments can 

be made to the Village.  Please provide comments to the Village Clerk directly.  Comments will be 

received until July 29, 2022. 

 

Village of Random Lake 

Stephanie Waala, Village Clerk/Treasurer 

920-994-4852  

96 Russell Drive, PO Box 344 

Random Lake, WI 53075 
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